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R. S. Boyd
J. F. Newell

Mr, oward 4. Waldrom

U. 5., Geclogical Survey
“ngineering Geology Brancn
Denver Federal Center
Denver, Colorade 80225

Dear Mr. Waldron:

A copy of a safety evaluation prepared Hy the Division of Reactor
Licensing relating to the propoead Arkansas Power & Light Company's
Russellville Nuclear Unit to be constructed on the apprlicant's site
in Pope County, Arkansas is enclosed for your information.

The comments prepared by the U, S, Geological Survey concerniny the
geological aspects of the Russellville iuclear Unit site are attached
as Appendix Y to the safety evaluation.

Sincerely yours,

Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director
for Reactor Projects
Division of Reactor Licemsin;

Enclosure:

Russellville Safety Evaluation
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